
PHILIPPINE COMPETITION COMMISSION 
25/F Vertis North Corporate Center 1 
North Avenue, Quezon City  

Thru : LIANNE IVY P. MEDINA 
Assistant Director, Mergers and Acquisitions Office 

Re : CONSENT LETTER TO ACCESS DOCUMENTS AND 
INFORMATION OUTSIDE THE OFFICE PREMISES OF 
THE PCC 

Dear Director Medina: 

On behalf of                                 , I hereby 
authorize the Philippine Competition Commission (the “PCC”) and its staff to – 

(1) Access the documents and information submitted in relation to outside
the office premises of the

PCC; and

(2) During the evaluation of the sufficiency of the Notification Forms submitted, interview
the transacting parties and contact third parties by means of market calls or inquiry
letters, to obtain relevant information regarding the market, their views on the notified
transaction, the competition concerns it may raise, and how they may be affected.

This Consent Letter is made pursuant to Paragraphs 9 and 19 of the Interim Guidelines
on the Operations of the Mergers and Acquisitions Office During the Modified Enhanced 
Community Quarantine dated 18 May 2020.  

Sincerely, 
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